
STATE COLLECTION AGENCY LICENSING BOARD 
 

Subject: Possible Public Meeting with Closed Session 
 
The State Collection Agency Licensing Board anticipates scheduling an emergency 
meeting to occur at some time in the next 7-10 days. The Board is calling this meeting to 
discuss an enforcement matter. At this meeting, the Board anticipates voting on whether 
the Board should meet in a closed session to discuss the enforcement matter pursuant to 
General Provisions Article, Maryland Annotated Code §3-305. If the Board votes to meet 
in a closed session, the Board will then meet in closed session for the purpose of 
discussing the enforcement matter. 
 
At this time, the Board is attempting to schedule a date a time when a quorum of the 
Board may meet as set forth herein. Once a date and time is established, an updated 
notice will be placed on this website. Please monitor this website if you are interested in 
attending the open session of any meeting scheduled. 
 
This meeting would be in addition to, and not in lieu of, the regularly scheduled Board 
meeting which will be held on May 14, 2024 at 2:00 PM, notice of which may be found 
on this website. 
 
Contact: Ayanna Jackson-Daugherty (410) 230-6019 
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